DW 16-806

From: Rich Mohrmann [mailto:richmohrmann@hotmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2016 6:28 PM

To: PUC:

Subject: Proposed Pennichuck Water Works Increase in Rates

Hello,

I'm writing to express disapproval of this rate increase. It appears to me that the rate will make it's way to an
18% increase. | don't know how anyone is supposed to be able to afford this. Water is already expensive
enough! Wages are stagnant the last several years and they justify an 18% increase? The water we get is
also disgusting. They put chlorine in the water and it smells. Filter the water and leave it at that. We don't
need additives in water.

PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE do not approve this rate increase.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Rich Mohrmann

Nashua, NH



